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Subject:  Integrity Commissioner’s Periodic Report 

Prepared by:  Michael de Rond, Town Clerk 

Department:  Corporate Services 

Date:   July 4, 2023 

 

In accordance with the Procedure By-law, any Member of Council may request that this 

Information Report be placed on an upcoming General Committee or Council meeting 

agenda for discussion. 

Executive Summary 

This report and attachment provide information to Council regarding the work of the 

Town’s Integrity Commissioner since January 2021. 

Background 

Council appointed Principles Integrity on December 18, 2018. The attached report 

provides information regarding their role and the activity as it relates to the Town 

between January 2021 and May 31, 2023 

Analysis 

See attached report. 

Advisory Committee Review 

None 

Legal Considerations 

The terms of the agreement entered into with the Town’s Integrity Commissioner 

requires the Integrity Commissioner to provide a periodic report to Council. 
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Financial Implications 

None 

Communications Considerations 

None 

Climate Change Considerations 

None 

Link to Strategic Plan 

By appointing an Integrity Commissioner, the Town is working to ensure high ethical 

standards are being followed which promotes good governance. 

Alternative(s) to the Recommendation 

1. Council provide direction. 

Conclusions 

None 

Attachments 

Attachment 1 – Integrity Commissioner’s Periodic Report 

Previous Reports 

CS21-001 – Annual Report from the Integrity Commissioner 

Pre-submission Review 

Friday, June 16, 2023 
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Approvals 

Approved by Patricia De Sario, Director, Corporate Services/Town Solicitor 

Approved by Doug Nadorozny, Chief Administrative Officer 


